
 

 

 
 
 
 

September 8, 2025 
 
 
To, 
The Deputy Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001.   
 
Subject: Annual Report 2024-25 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 34(1) of SEBI LODR Regulations, 2015 we are attaching herewith the 
Annual Report for the Financial Year 2024-25. 
 
Kindly acknowledge the same. 
 
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For THAKKERS GROUP LIMITED 
(Formerly ASIAN FOOD PRODUCTS LIMITED) 
 
 
GAURAV JITENDRA THAKKER 
DIN- 01587854 
Director 
Manohar Bunglow, Thakker Nagar, 
Gangapur Road, Nashik 422 005 
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